
SEPTEMBER 29, 2016    |    6:30 PM - 8 PM

NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSE
201 N 25TH STREET    |    LOUISVILLE, KY 40212

MSD will hold a Pardon Our Dust Meeting concerning the Portland CSO (Combined Sewer Overflow) 

Basin Interceptor Relocation—part of the Portland CSO Basin project—to be constructed in Lannan 

Park. You will have the opportunity to speak with MSD Project Manager Jacob Mathis and the 

Construction Team about the construction process. The interceptor relocation will prepare the 

site for the future basin construction project by moving an existing gravity sewer that passes 

beneath the property.
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For additional information 
visit MSDProjectWIN.org

Questions? 

Contact:  
MSD Project Manager
Jacob Mathis
502-540-6500


